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In the article “Study of Amended Reports to Evaluate and Improve Surgical Pathology Processes” by Meier et al,1 which appeared in volume 18 of Advances in Anatomic Pathology on pages 406–413, an erroneous statement appears in the Results section. On page 410, in subsection (e) Audit of Both Amendments and Addenda, in the second sentence of the subsection, the incorrect sentence reads: “The audit revealed a higher rate of addenda than anticipated: 2.3 addenda per thousand cases.” The sentence should have read: “The audit revealed a higher rate of addenda than anticipated: 2.1 addenda per hundred cases”.
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